
Steps to take if trying to re-register 
After a disqualifying felony 

 
 

If a person has been convicted of a disqualifying felony, they can re-register to vote by: 
 
Applying to the Alabama Board of Pardon and Parole for a Certificate of Eligibility to Vote or 
CERV. The CERV can be obtained once: 
 

• All fines, costs, fees and victim restitution has been paid 

• Once the sentence has been completed, the person has been pardoned, or the person 
has been released from compliance by the ordering entity.    

 
When the affected person has received their CERV, that person can bring, mail or email the 
CERV to the Board of Registrars. The person must also complete a new Voter Registration 
Application. When all of this is received by the Board of Registrars, the affected person will 
be re-registered and placed on the active voter roll and eligible to vote in elections going 
forward.    


